
Subject Re: Joint Request for Records and Joint Petition for Special Meeting
of the General Membership

From Nancy Wahl-Scheurich <nancy-wahlscheurich@carcd.org>
To Stephanie Moreno <smoreno@gcrcd.org>
Cc rick gomez <rickaicp5252@outlook.com>, Harold Singer

<hstahoe@gmail.com>, Peter Braudrick Cell (0830) <lybra@mcn.org>,
Robin Hanson <rhanson@honeylakevalleyrcd.us>,
nrhsappington@me.com <nsappington1@roadrunner.com>, Brittany
Jensen <Brittany@goldridgercd.org>, Dale Pierce
<dpierce@innercite.com>, Ann Baldridge
<ann.baldridge@rcdsandiego.org>, Brent Plemmons
<BPlemmons@agloan.com>, Chris Rose <chris.rose@solanorcd.org>, 7
more...

Date 2024-03-23 06:18 AM

Good morning, Stephanie.
 
President Gomez has asked me to reply to your email.   Per the by-laws, the President or the Board of
Directors must call a meeting requested by 5% or more of the membership not less than 35 days and not
more than 90 days after receipt of the petition. It is our intention to call the meeting within that timeframe. 
 
Best regards,
Nancy
 
____________________
Nancy Wahl-Scheurich
California Association of Resource Conservation Districts
Mobile: (831) 287-5363
 
From: Stephanie Moreno <smoreno@gcrcd.org>
Date: Friday, March 22, 2024 at 7:53 PM
To: Nancy Wahl-Scheurich <nancy-wahlscheurich@carcd.org>
Cc: rick gomez <rickaicp5252@outlook.com>, Harold Singer <hstahoe@gmail.com>, Peter
Braudrick Cell (0830) <lybra@mcn.org>, Robin Hanson <rhanson@honeylakevalleyrcd.us>,
nrhsappington@me.com <nsappington1@roadrunner.com>, Brittany Jensen
<Brittany@goldridgercd.org>, Dale Pierce <dpierce@innercite.com>, Ann Baldridge
<ann.baldridge@rcdsandiego.org>, Brent Plemmons <BPlemmons@agloan.com>, Chris Rose
<chris.rose@solanorcd.org>, Mollyandkenny <mollyandkenny@verizon.net>, Donald Butz
<dhbutz@gmail.com>, Shelli Lamb <lamb@rcrcd.org>, Dina Iden <dina@lomaprietarcd.org>,
bmills@sjbrcd.org <bmills@sjbrcd.org>, Krista McKoon <sjcrcd@outlook.com>, Carl Pongs
<carlprcrcd@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Joint Request for Records and Joint Petition for Special Meeting of the General
Membership

Nancy, thank you for the reply. 

When can we expect CARCD's response to our question about notice for the special membership meeting, as requested
below?

Stephanie

 

https://gcrcd.org:2096/cpsess5835108474/3rdparty/roundcube/index.php?_task=mail&_safe=1&_uid=101982&_mbox=INBOX&_action=print&_extwin=1#more


On 2024-03-22 06:50 PM, Nancy Wahl-Scheurich wrote:

Dear Stephanie,

 

Thank you for your email. Please see the attached response addressed to Carl Pongs, Board President
of the Riverside Corona RCD, signed by Rick Gomez, CARCD's Board President.

 

Best regards,

Nancy

 

____________________

Nancy Wahl-Scheurich

California Association of Resource Conservation Districts

Mobile: (831) 287-5363

From: Stephanie Moreno <smoreno@gcrcd.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 3:55:51 PM
To: Rick Gomez <rickaicp5252@outlook.com>
Cc: Harold Singer <hstahoe@gmail.com>; Reyn Akiona <reyn@valley.eco>; Ann Baldridge
<ann.baldridge@rcdsandiego.org>; Peter Braudrick <lybra@mcn.org>; Robin Hanson
<rhanson@honeylakevalleyrcd.us>; Nancy Humenik-Sappington <nrhsappington@me.com>; Brittany
Jensen <Brittany@goldridgercd.org>; Dale Pierce <dpierce@innercite.com>; Brent Plemmons
<BPlemmons@agloan.com>; Chris Rose <chris.rose@solanorcd.org>; Molly Watkins
<mollyandkenny@verizon.net>; Nancy Wahl-Scheurich <wahlscheurich@cared.org>; Donald Butz
<dhbutz@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Joint Request for Records and Joint Petition for Special Meeting of the General
Membership

 

Dear President Gomez - 

I have been requested to send this to you, as the newly-named President of CARCD, on behalf of the Riverside-
Corona, North Santa Clara, Loma Prieta, San Joaquin County, and San Jacinto Basin RCDs.

Please confirm that CARCD will be providing the requested records by March 22, 2024, as requested in our letter sent
to the officers and board members of CARCD on February 29, 2024 (attached). If you will be unable to meet this date,
please contact us without further delay to request a reasonable extension of time to respond to our request. 

By separate petition, also sent on February 29, 2024 (attached), we requested CARCD convene a special meeting
within 45 days. Please advise as to when you intend to notice that meeting.

Thank you!



---

Sincerely,

Stephanie Moreno, Executive Director/District Clerk

Pronouns: she/her/hers
North Santa Clara Resource Conservation District (NSCRCD)

formerly the Guadalupe-Coyote RCD
An independent special district of the State of California

1560 Berger Drive, Room 211, San Jose, CA  95112
www.rcdsantaclara.org

smoreno@gcrcd.org 
831-235-1799 Cell

 

On 2024-02-29 07:43 PM, Stephanie Moreno wrote:

Dear President Butz:

The Board Presidents of the Riverside-Corona, San Joaquin County, North Santa Clara, Loma Prieta, and San Jacinto
Basin RCDs have requested that I send you the attached letters on their behalf. This email is being copied to the other
members of the CARCD Board of Directors, and a hard copy of each letter will also be delivered to CARCD via
certified mail.

I would appreciate it if you would confirm receipt of this email and its attachments.

--

Sincerely,

Stephanie Moreno, Executive Director/District Clerk

Pronouns: she/her/hers
North Santa Clara Resource Conservation District (NSCRCD)

formerly the Guadalupe-Coyote RCD
An independent special district of the State of California

1560 Berger Drive, Room 211, San Jose, CA  95112
www.rcdsantaclara.org

smoreno@gcrcd.org 
831-235-1799 Cell

http://www.rcdsantaclara.org/
mailto:smoreno@gcrcd.org
http://www.rcdsantaclara.org/
mailto:smoreno@gcrcd.org

